
2017 October                            USA Dance Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 News                             Ruth Wilbourne 

 

What’s coming your way………  in the next couple of weeks, the Tri-Cities Chapter will be emailing out an 
anonymous survey for the Board of Directors to gather important data to provide our dancers 
memorable and enjoyable dance experiences.  Look for it in your inbox, the subject line will say:  “You’re 
Invited to Comment on USA Dance Chapter 6060 Member Survey Share Your Feedback 
(SurveyMonkey)”.  It is not spam or a scam, we will appreciate you taking a few minutes to answer a few 
questions, and we want to stress that it is anonymous, so don’t hesitate to answer. 

We welcome back David Headly on October 14th to teach a second East Coast Swing lesson.  He taught 
the Man’s Cuddle in September, a new step for most of us, but everyone seemed to catch on quickly.  
Many wore football attire in keeping with the theme of the dance.  It was fun.  Doug McRae offered his 
usual great ballroom music for dancing.   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Randy Goodfellow will provide the music for the October Disco 
dance.  Search in the back of your closet or in your attic and bring 
out those 70’s, 80’s disco clothes to wear on October 14th.  Think 
the movie “Saturday Night Fever” and John Travolta. 

 

 

Our chapter members Sharon Dunn, Tim Dunn and Michelle 
Hacker were part of the West Coast Swing Flash Mob group that 
danced in the show at Regency Square Mall in Richmond on 
September 16th.  They did a wonderful job.  It was a great show 
and many styles of dance were demonstrated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Chapter’s 20th Anniversary Dance is December 9th, and the reservation form is attached.  Only $25 
per person, includes a buffet dinner and dance exhibition.  Doug McRae will play the music. Deadline for 
reservations is Monday, November 20th.    

 

See you on October 14th, Dance Feet are Happy Feet! 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RESERVATION FORM FOLLOWS 

 

 

 

 

 



       You’re  Invited 

Join USA Dance Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 

For  its 20th Anniversary Celebration 

 Saturday, December 9, 2017  

7:30-10:30pm --Semi-formal 

Hopewell Moose Lodge 

       4701 Western Street (from Oaklawn Blvd. turn on Cousins St)  

Hopewell, VA  23860 

     www.hopewellmooselodge.com 

      Buffet Dinner/Cash Bar Available 

Music by Doug McRae 

Dance Exhibition 

                       Advance Reservations Only - $25 per person (no walk-ins) 

Reservation Deadline:  Monday, November 20, 2017 

   This is a non-smoking event.  NO alcoholic or other beverages allowed from the outside  

Info: 804-452-1452 or email: rw4013@hughes.net  

Cut Here▼  

************************************************************************************* 

No. of  Reservations _______      x       $25 per person  = ______________________________amount enclosed 

Name of each person:_________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact email address:_________________________________ Phone _________________________ 

Make check payable to:  USA Dance Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 

Mail check and reservation form to:  Ruth Wilbourne, Treasurer 

14216 Pole Run Road       

 Disputanta, VA  23842  

http://www.hopewellmooselodge.com/
mailto:rw4013@hughes.net

